

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"There is no hospitality like understanding."

Vanna Bonta

October 29, 2015

Dear St. Stan's Family,

When I first began to teach at St. Stan's almost 10 years ago, I was greeted with a warmth and a hospitality that was palpable. This hospitality is something that I hear repeated by everyone who enters our school. I also hear how that hospitality quickly transforms into a feeling of belonging to a family.

As October comes to an end we will celebrate Halloween with our annual parade for grades Pre K through 5 and party for our middle school students. This year our parade will begin at 12:15. After the parade is over our students will enjoy a small treat and watch a movie provided by the HSA.

The first marking period will end on November 6, 2015. Report cards will be distributed at parent teacher conferences which will be held on November 12th from 1:00pm to 3:00 pm and 5:00 to 7:30pm; and on November 13, 2015 from 1:00pm to 3:00pm. The conferences will be held on a first come first serve basis. Sign in sheets will be outside each teacher's door. If you are not signed in by one half hour before the end of each session, you will not be able to be seen that day and an alternate date and time will need to be scheduled.

Finally, we are looking forward to our PreK-4 dance on Friday, November 6th at 6:30pm and we hope you can join us for our annual Veterans' Day celebration on Tuesday, November 10th at 9:00am.

As always if I can lend assistance with anything please do not hesitate contacting the office.

Sincerely,

Elena Malinconico

Principal